
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

CELEBRATING OUR FUTURE
By TXCPA Chairman Jerry Spence, 
CPA-Corpus Christi

Let’s Chat!
I’d love to hear your feedback 
and answer your questions. 
Send me a note at  
chairman@tscpa.net.

We hope this issue of Today’s CPA finds you well! This issue is 
always a popular one, due in large part to our cover story. I’m 
excited to read more about each of our 2020 Rising Stars and I 
hope you are too!

After you see their profiles in the cover story, we know you’ll 
understand why these 14 members were selected as the bright 
spots lighting the way for the future of our profession and 
TXCPA. Whether you know these future leaders personally or are 
simply connected by being part of this professional community, 
please join me in congratulating them on this honor. 

We’re seeking nominations for our 2021 Rising Stars and welcome 
your input. Head to the website at www.tscpa.org to find details 
on submitting a nomination through our easy online process. The 
deadline is Dec. 16, 2020.

Finally, I want to be sure you know about TXCPA Month of 
Service. Please plan to join us as we mobilize our 28,000 members 
to give back in December with financial literacy education 
and service. Contact your chapter to find out how you can be 
involved in planned outreach near you or visit the website to find 
resources in The CPA Advantage toolkit to prepare for outreach 
on your own.

Thank you for your commitment to making a difference! We wish 
you the best this holiday season and are very grateful for your 
membership and trust in TXCPA!
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